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PRE-SCHOOL 
BACK TO SCHOOL 2024-2025 

 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 

As the new school year approaches, it is our pleasure to communicate to you some essential information 

that will help you to get prepared. 

 

We kindly ask you to take note of the following important dates: 

 

Wednesday 21st August:  Orientation Day for all parents and children, 08:00-12:00 and 13:00-16:00 by 

appointment only (link will be emailed mid-August). Reception outside of 

the Léman building. This is an opportunity to visit the classroom and for an 

informal first meeting with your child’s teacher.   

 

 

Thursday 22nd August:  Beginning of the school year. To create a smoother transition from home to 

school, there will be a reduced timetable for the first three days. Please find 

information here. 

 
Please refer to the following documents on our Back to school web page (cdl.ch/backtoschool) for further 
information: First week overview and Practical information for all families, Practical information for new 
families. 
 

We hope that you have a pleasant summer, and we look forward to meeting you and your children on the 

forthcoming orientation day. 

 

We wish you a warm welcome to our community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 

 
Gabrielle Schneebeli-Aubert Pauline Nord 
Pre-school Principal Director General 

 

https://www.nordangliaeducation.com/-/media/college-du-leman/24-25-updates/bts-2024-25/ps-en-first-week-overview-2024-2025_cb.pdf?rev=ece852fe36404f32b027793c44dae19d
https://www.nordangliaeducation.com/college-du-leman/parent-essentials/back-to-school

